
 

STAFF REPORT 
 
Title: Cold Lake Community Mobilization Project Review - May 14, 2019 Delegation  
  
Meeting Date: June 11, 2019  
 

 

Executive Summary: 
Mr. Ted Greenaway attended Council’s regular meeting held May 14, 2019 as a 

delegation to provide a review on the Cold Lake Community Mobilization Project. 

 
Background: 
 
 
Alternatives: 
 
 
Recommended Action: 
That Council accept the Cold Lake Community Mobilization Project Review delegation 
presentation made at Council’s May 14, 2019 regular meeting as information. 
 
Budget Implications (Yes or No): 
No 
 
Submitted by: 
Kevin Nagoya, Chief Administrative Officer 
 


